
Tickets  still  available  for
the  Fanfare  Concert  –  24
November 2017
Get your tickets for the annual Fanfare Concert showcasing the
city’s young musical talent in a night to remember.

Taking place in Central Hall  this Friday 24 November 2017
from 7pm the show has something for everyone.

From rock to jazz, orchestral and classical – the evening will
highlight the harmonious talents of Edinburgh’s young people
from  the  City  of  Edinburgh  Council’s  Instrumental  Music
Service, The City of Edinburgh Music School and Youth Music
Initiative, Piping Hot! Performance Pipe Band.

Tickets  are  £12  for  adults  and  £6  for  under  16s  and
concessions. Family/Group ticket for groups of 4 or more are
available – as long as one is a full paying adult – one ticket
is free!!

Tickets are available from The Queens Hall Box Office, 85-89
Clerk Street, and online. 
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